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I emphatically urge you to get rid of this ridiculous bill!  This will bring more pedophilia 

and transgender mutilation emphasis to our schools and libraries.  This is not what 

our children and schools need.  Our school boards need to take back control of our 

schools and pay attention to reading, writing, cognitive thinking skills, and math.  

TEACHERS PLEASE STAND UP FOR YOUR STUDENTS AND STOP THIS 

MADNESS! 


